
Safety Guidelines

We are so excited to see you again! 

We continue to follow all state and federal guidelines for maintaining a safe and clean 
environment against Covid. All vaccinated people are not required to wear masks 
inside our facility at this time and our lounge is now open. If you are experiencing any 
symptoms of Covid, please let us know before your appointment and we will 
reschedule you when you are feeling better. We appreciate your help and 
understanding in helping to keep our environment safe for everyone.

Thank you for your cooperation and understanding during this time. We appreciate 

your support with these guidelines.  


